
Town of Portland 

Invitation to Bid for 

Brush Grinding and Removal-Portland Transfer Station 

Bid #2023-03 

 

 

The Town of Portland is accepting bids for the grinding and removal of brush located at the 

Portland Transfer Station. Bids will be received for Bid #2023-03 until 11:30 a.m. EST on 

September 1, 2022 at the Office of the Director of Finance, Room 204, located at 33 East Main 

Street, P.O. Box 71, Portland, CT 06480-0071.  Immediately thereafter, proposals will be opened 

publicly opened. 

 

All sealed bids must be marked “Bid 2023-03 – Brush Grinding & Removal – DO NOT OPEN” 

and submitted on forms in accordance with specifications obtained in the Office of Director of 

Finance – Room 204. 

 

Bid documents can be obtained by emailing trobinson@portlandct.org or are available from the 

Finance Director’s Office, Portland Town Hall, P.O. Box 71, 33 East Main Street, Portland, 

Connecticut, 06480-0071.   
 

All bids will be considered valid for a period of sixty (60) days.  Questions may be directed to 

Michael Lastrina, Interim Director of Public Works at 860-342-6733. 

 

The right is reserved by The Town of Portland to reject any or all bids, to waive informalities or 

defects in bids, to make such extension as may be necessary in order to review the bids and to 

accept the bid(s) that in the judgment of the Town of Portland in the its best interest.   

 

Submitted by: Tom E. Robinson, Director of Finance 

Dated: August 19, 2022 

 

Town of Portland is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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